Guidance on lobbying your local parliamentary candidates

With less than two weeks to go before the next General Election, we are providing guidance for members who may wish to meet with their local candidate.

We have produced a guide for members wishing to lobby their local prospective parliamentary candidates (PPC) alongside detailed summaries of the main political party manifestos,

To find your local candidate, please use the following link - <u>Elections in your area | Electoral Commission</u>

The PCS website has a dedicated <u>general election page</u> which includes vital information for members, including our recently launched charter for a future government. If you are meeting with any of your local candidates, please promote our <u>9 key asks</u>.

If you need any more help or would like to report back to the union about any local meetings which have taken please, please email campaigns@pcs.org.uk.

Make sure your voice is heard, take part in democracy and vote in this year's general election.